FEEDBACK FORM

Dear Readers,

This Toolkit is intended as a practical resource for all those involved in efforts to combat trafficking
in persons. It is hoped that it will continue to evolve and improve through the input of those who
use it.

In the same spirit of cooperation which has guided the process of designing and compiling this
resource, we hope that vou will take some minutes to provide feedback, advice and recommendations
which can make this Toolkit more useful in future.

Please complete and return this feedback form to us at:

Anti-Human-Trafficking Unit

United Nations Office on Drugs and Crime
Vienna International Centre

P.O. Box 500

1400 Vienna, Austria

E-mail: AHTU{gunodc.org
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Other comments

Thank you for your contribution to the development of the Toolkit.



